
North Cadbury and Yarlington P.C.

Highways July 2024.


Potholes report:


Frog Lane - numbers 24/25/26 still outstanding but probably wise to leave 
until current construction traffic stops using the lane.


Long Lane - numbers 21/22/23 still outstanding but 21 now has a new 
pothole on the opposite side of the road.


Stoke Lane - number 20 outstanding. Again construction traffic.

Numbers 18/19 are quite deep and you cannot avoid driving through at least 
1 of them.


Woolston Road - numbers 12/13 outside Montgomery farm still outstanding.


Yarlington Queen Street - numbers 10/11 still outstanding.

Numbers 8/9 plus 3 other holes nearby all outstanding.


Lodge Hill - number 7 and 2 new others close to T junction will need 
attention. Probably contractor damage.


Crockers Hill - numbers 5/6 still outstanding.


Sandbrook Lane - outside Greenlands number 1 very outstanding and road 
edge number 9 outstanding.


Cary Road - (opposite Shelties) 2 manhole covers bottom flanges now 
exposed and weeds growing in the hole.


Signage - quite a lot of speed signs overgrown/obscured by foliage.


* This report along with photo evidence will be provided to John Nicholson.


